
 

  

On July 24th, 2013, the Massachusetts State Legislature voted to raise the gas 
tax 3 cents and tie future increases to the consumer price index (CPI).  Because 
gasoline is needed to deliver goods and services you depend upon, tying the 
gas tax to the CPI will cause one to raise the cost of the other without limit! 

If you are a registered 
Massachusetts voter, please 

VVoottee

  
On November 4th! 

Doing your part.  This is how our republic is 
supposed to work.  Thank you.  ☺  . . . 

For more information, please visit www.tankthegastax.org 


